Coldsprings Township Parks & Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes

The regular meeting of the Coldsprings Twp P&R Committee was held on Wednesday, July 21, 2010.

Committee Members present: Brenda Lambert, Ruth Langkawel, Chuck Vernon, Wendy Corona, Marge Bagnell. Ad Hoc Member: Dee Bondy Members of the public

Chairperson Brenda Lambert called the meeting to order at 7:04 pm

Minutes from June 30, 2010 meeting were presented. Marge Bagnell moved that they be approved, Wendy Corona seconded. Minutes were approved as presented.

There was no Public Comment.

Brenda stated that there was no correspondence to review at this time.

The P&R survey design was revised and approved for mailing.

A Parks & Recreation Master Plan, and Five Year Plan were discussed. Pam Stuckman - local grant writer - outlined some of the steps that were needed to obtain grants to help fund the improvements to the parks.

Sands Park signage was discussed. Chuck Vernon agreed to contact the County Road Commission to find out what we need to do to get a sign for Sands Park added to the existing Manistee Lake sign on CR 571 near the CR 612 east intersection and at Sands Park Road. Due to zoning ordinances, a large sign at CR 612 and Sands Park Road is not feasible.

Next Meeting Agenda was drafted.

At 8:56 pm Dee Bondy moved that the P&R Committee adjourn; Chuck Vernon seconded; adjournment unanimously passed.